BETA DELTA CHAPTER
CORNELL UNIVERSITY
100 RIDGEWOOD ROAD

ITHACA, NEW YORK Februray I7 s 1954

Mr. Daniel Rich, Secretary
54 West Lincoln Ave,
Delaware, Ohbd

Dear Brother Rich,

I recieved your letter today concerning the
program that your chapber used for your Centennial
celebration. In looking over the phamphlets that you
enclosed, one could not help but appreciate the work
that you put into the celebration. It was obviously
a bilg sucess and I heartily congratulate you.

I am sure that tha the information that you
sent will be of immeasureable help to us as we have
already started to formulate our program. As you said
in your letter, the detalls are not needed for I ima-
gine they would vary from chapter to chapter,

I thank you for your trouble in sending us
this information, and I should like to add that if
we can ever be of any assistance to you, please do
not hesitate to write,

Thanking you again, I am

Sincerely yours in - kal -

Miles E, Marsh
Secretary
Beta Belta of Beta Theta Pi



